

Karen L. Radwin Senior Managing Executive Hope Lodge New York City t) 212.237.3819 f) 212.237.3852

January 7, 2011

CONGREGATION EMANU-EL Of the City of New York One East Sixty-Fifth Street New York, NY 10065

Dear Rabbi Ehrlich and Susanne:

On behalf of the patients and caregivers served by Hope Lodge NYC, I wish to acknowledge a very generous donation of retail gift cards and Metro cards made by the congregants of CONGREGATION EMANUEL of the City of New York.

These donations are being used to ease their burden while they are away from home and receiving treatment here in NYC.

Please know that your generosity is deeply appreciated by our guests.

With best wishes for a peaceful and healthy New Year!

Sincerely,

Baren K.
Widh aum Matideade.
Widh august Martideade.